From:

Andy Shook <andy.shook@jgmachinery.com>

Sent:

Monday, August 20, 2018 1:34 PM

To:

Lowell, Kathy

Subject:

Web Site Contact

Dear Kathy, I received notice in the my mail that Carolina Water System is requesting another rate increase. In 2017, the NCUC/Public Staff "generously" allowed CWS of NC to adopt their requested Uniform Rate Program increase in 2017. This is quite astounding to me and my neighbors in Carolina Trace. If I do not use any water at all, I pay \$70+ each month after last year's increase.

We do not believe they should be granted another increase. I've never seen water/sewage bills over \$80 in my 60 years. This just does not seem fair or correct for them to even ask for a rate increase after the big increase last year..

Can you please pass this to all the members of the Committee?

Thanks you

FILED AUG 2 0 2018 Clerk's Office N.C. Utilities Commission

Robert A Shook 971 Windrace Trl Sanford, NC 27332

Andy Shook J&G Machinery

Since 1966

P 919-776-8341 | F 919-775-3667